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Tuesday 29th June 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Whole School Beach Themed Day  

 
To celebrate the children’s hard work this year, the whole school will be having a Beach Themed 
Day on Thursday 8th July. The children will take part in a range of beach themed activities across 
the day within their class bubbles.  
 
On the day, the children are invited to come in wearing non-uniform clothes. This could be 
clothes that they would typically wear to the beach. Please be mindful that we will be outdoors 
for parts of the day so dress your child accordingly.   
 
The school kitchen will be changing the menu and offering yummy picnic bags: Fish and Chips or 
Vegetarian Sausage and Chips. If your child would like a school lunch, they can order in the 
usual way, at registration. If your child prefers, they can still bring their own packed lunch from 
home. Hopefully, the children will be able to enjoy their lunch outdoors.  
 
In the afternoon, the children will have the opportunity to have an ice cream from Swirlz 
Gelato Ice Cream from Pocklington. The children will have a scrumptious ice cream with a 
flake in a cone from a choice of 6 flavours. There will also be a vegan chocolate ice cream option 
for those children with specific dietary requirements.  If your child requires the aforementioned 
dairy-free option, please email office@elvingtonprimary.org.uk prior to Thursday 8th July.  
 
We are kindly asking for a voluntary contribution of £2.50 per child to cover the cost of the Ice 
Cream and resources used within class on the day. There is no obligation to make a contribution 
and no child will be omitted because they do not pay or do not pay in full. Please provide 
payment via ParentPay.  
 
We are confident that this will be a very enjoyable day for the children.  
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
Miss Palmer  
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